
Week 51

The second guipure edging is an old one. ccording to me is was originaly displayed in or owned by 
the Twents Textile Museum in Enschede and redrawn in the sixties by Mrs. Tuimelaar from 
Zuidlaren. Mrs. Tuimelaar came on a regular basis to Enschede to teach a group of lacemakers, 
including my mother.After we moved north and I got my lacepillow about 50 years ago, I made this 
edging for the first time. It was sewed on the skirt of a red dress. Of course white linen was used in 
that days. Today I made the edging in red to remember the almost forgotten dress.

The above pattern is the old one. I made a new drawing which can be downloaded in pdf format.

You need 13 pairs of bobbins with linen 60/2.
Along the straight edging whole stitch is used as in the zigzag tapes between the little figures.
The plaits are crossing with a 4-pairs crossing also known as a cloth stitch with pairs.

I whish you a lot of fun making this edging. I enjoyed redoing it after so may years.


